
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2023 

Robert Armbrecht 

Jeffrey Bacome 

David Barton 

J Boedicker 

Matthew Coil 

Caleb Combs 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Cody Evans 

Benjamin Gambill 

Jason Grace 

Robert Harford 

Ryan Hefner 

Dana Hilton 

Scott Hochstetler 

Justin Holt 

Patrick Hooks 

Austin Hoyt 

Klint Hull 

Gail Jackson 

Michael Johnson 

James Johnson 

Marissa Maag 

Grant McMichael 

Walter Monsauret 

Steven Mulholland 

Adam Murray 

Marc Pescosolido 

Todd Rosebrook 

David Ruppert 

Zachariah Russell 

Brent Shaffer 

Thomas Stanfield 

Coy Stauffer 

Tyler Steward 

Christopher Sturgill 

Michael White 

Cole Wilt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2023 

Michael Hickenbottom 

Troy Stockmaster 

Aric Stover 

 

PAID THROUGH 

May 2023   

Timothy Cruz 

Brady Harris 

Kenneth Long 

Anthony Strange 

Samantha Swaney 

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2023  

Kevin Dicus 

Brandon Hollman 

Brandon Miller 

Lester Ricks 

Evan Saunders 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March2023  

Shanon Hauenstein 

Kyle LeMar 

Brad Scott 

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2023 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2023 

Harvey Thornes 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

Summer is in full swing with heat and humidity making a 

daily appearance. Remember to stay hydrated by drinking 

plenty of water! 
 

We are excited to be setting up interviews for more 

Apprentices within the next few weeks. If you know anybody 

who is looking to make a change in their career, or to start 

out with a new career, send them my way so they can begin 

the process of learning a great new profession in the IBEW. 
 

Instrumentation classes are starting soon. If you didn’t get 

signed up in time for the first class, let me know. We are 

looking at adding another class if there is enough interest. 
 

As always, please let me know if you have any ideas or 

suggestions for classes. 

 

           The Ole’ Guys              

 

 

 
 

The Local 32 Retirees met in July, again with small 

numbers. While the attendees were few, the 

conversations were lively and informative. If you are 

a veteran, much more information was outlined on 

new benefit opportunities and existing VA programs. 

Much time was spent on discerning Ohio Issue 1 and 

its effects. Be sure to vote on August 8th. All of us 

being retired, the subject of cataracts, Medicare and 

glasses was raised. There were many helpful 

experiences that were shared. We will meet again on 

August 9th, 2 PM, and I invite you to attend and 

share stories and names of old friends or bring 

current 'senior' experiences that would help others. 

 

If there is any kindness I can show, or any good thing 

I can do to any fellow being, let me do it now, and 

not deter or neglect it, as I shall not pass this way 

again. --William Penn  

 

Florian Smith 

 

 


